DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center
800 Zorn Avenue
Louisville, KENTUCKY 40206

June 03, 2015

In Reply Refer To: 603/135
THE HEINLEIN SOCIETY OPERATION PAPERBACK
JOHN SELTZER
3553 ATLANTIC AVE, # 341
LONG BEACH, AA 90807

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Louisville-Robley Rex VAMC patients and staff, we would like to extend
our appreciation to you for your donation of books. Your thoughtfuiness reflects the
concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us while in
service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make
hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and

compassion that our community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

é/gg; &Jem»z/

Adelina E. Sowell, Chief, Voluntary Service

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide

you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution.”



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center
700 South 19th Street
Birmingham, AL 35233

June 22, 2015 In Reply Refer To: 521/135

Heinlein Society
3553 Atlantic Avenue #341
Long Beach, CA 90087

Dear Friends:

Thank you for supporting our Veteran Patients with your shipment of books.
Your donated books to the patients at the Birmingham Veterans Affairs Medical
Center are greatly appreciated by all. Your kindness helps us provide a
diversion while the Veterans wait for their appointments or during their
hospitalization.

Your support is greatly appreciated by the Department of Veterans Affairs
and the Soldiers who have served our country with pride. Again, thank you for
your donation. If you are interested in finding out about additional ways that
you can get involved with the Veterans at our medical center, please do not
hesitate to call my office at 205-933-4396.

Sincerely yours,

. - |
Patricia C. Fetzer
Chief, Voluntary Service




DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
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July 06, 2015

The Heinlein Society

John Seltzer
3553 Atlantic Avenue # 341
In Reply Refer To: 649/135

Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Friends:
On behalf of the Veterans and staff of the Northern Arizona VA Health Care System, | want
to thank you for your generous donation. Your donation is greatly appreciated and will be put to

good use.
Your interest and support of the Veterans at our Medical Center are very much appreciated
It is people like you and your organization that show the Veterans how much you care for them.

Again, please accept our heartfelt thanks.
Sincerely,

R0

Paul Ruwald
Voluntary Services/Recreation Therapy

Manager

Date: July 06, 2015

Donation: Books



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
VA Boston Healthcare System
940 Belmont Street
Brockton, MA 02301

July 7, 2015

The Heinlein Society
3553 Atlantic Avenue, #341
Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Members:

Thank you for your recent donation to the VA Boston Healthcare System, Brockton
Campus. Donations to the Department of Veterans Affairs incur no administrative charges
and directly benefit our nation’s veterans in the manner specified.

Your donation of paperback books was very kind. The generosity and appreciation you
have for our veterans is very reassuring to those who have made such a strong commitment
to our country. Thank you for your kindness and thoughtfulness.

Donations such as yours make a significant difference in the lives of our veterans. Without
your support the care we give would be less than our patients deserve. Itis in the spirit of
your gifts, that our grateful nation remembers the sacrifices of the men and women who
have served in the Armed Forces.

Sincerely,

Hlaecry
mm Leeman

Acting Chief, Voluntary Service

Enclosure

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state, “The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide
you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution”.



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center
700 South 19th Street
Birmingham, AL 35233

July 7, 2015 In Reply Refer To: 521/135

The Heinlein Society

Volunteers of Operation Paperback
3553 Atlantic Avelr...; #341

Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Heinlein Society:

Thank you for supporting our Veteran patients with your shipment of books.
Your donated books to the patients at the Birmingham Veterans Affairs Medical
Center are greatly appreciated by all. Your kindness helps us provide a
diversion while the Veterans wait for their appointments or during their
hospitalization.

Your support is greatly appreciated by the Department of Veterans Affairs
and the Soldiers who have served our country with pride. Again, thank you for
your donation. If you are interested in finding out about additional ways that
you can get involved with the Veterans at our medical center, please do not
hesitate to call my office at 205-933-4396.

Sincerely yours, .

Y/ ot )

; /j%dc\& (L A (C /ﬂh
Patricia C. Fetzer =
Chief, Voluntary Service



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center
800 Zorn Avenue
Louisville, KENTUCKY 40206
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July 08, 2015
In Reply Refer To: 603/135
THE HEINLEIN SOCIETY OPERATION PAPERBACK
JOHN SELTZER
3553 ATLANTIC AVE, # 341
LONG BEACH, AA 90807

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Louisville-Robley Rex VAMC patients and staff, we would like to extend
our appreciation to you for your donation of paperback books. Your thoughtfulness reflects
the concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us
while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make
hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and
compassion that our community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Adelina E. Sowell, Chief, Voluntary Service

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide
You, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution.”



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
VA EASTERN KANSAS HEALTH CARE SYSTEM

Colmery-O’Neil VA Medical Center Dwight D. Eisenhower VA Medical Center

2200 Gage Boulevard 4101South 4th Street Trafficway
Topeka, Kansas 66622 Leavenworth, Kansas 66048
July 8, 2015

Heinlein Society
3553 Atlantic Ave  #341
Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the staff and veterans/patients at the Topeka campus of the Eastern
Kansas Health Care System we want to thank you for the books you donated on
July 6, 2015 in cooperation with Operation Paperback.

Your donation was greatly appreciated and will help us to continue our mission in
providing excellent care to veterans who seek treatment here.

It is only through support from our community that we are able to provide items
that supplement our patient programs. Thank you for remembering our nation’s
herogs — our veterans.

Voluntary Service Officer

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state “The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods or
services in consideration in whole or part of your contribution.”
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AUG 27 205 Dayton VA

MEDICAL * CENTER
Heinlein Society
3553 Atlantic Avenue Suite 341
Long Beach, California 90807

Dear Members:

On behalf of the Veterans, families, and staff of the Dayton T
VA Medical Center, | wish to extend our sincere appreciation for ! o
your donation of books. St

Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for
our Veterans and their service to our country "’f"(}";_{?‘

Your contribution makes it possible for us to enhance the
care we provide for our Nation’s heroes, the Veteran patient.

Again, thank you for caring.

WAL

Glenn A. Costie, FACHE
CEO/Medical Center Director
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In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state “The Department of Veterans Affairs” did not i
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Captain James A. Lovell
Federal Health Care Center
3001 Green Bay Road
North Chicago, lllinois 60064

September 24, 2015
In Reply Refer To: 556/135

The Heinlein Society
Operation Paperback
3553 Atlantic Ave #341
Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Friends:

On behalf of our veterans at the Captain James A. Lovell Federal Health Care Center,
please accept my warmest thanks for your recent donation of books.

Your thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated by our medical center staff and by the veteran
patients we proudly serve. Our veterans enjoy knowing that the sacrifices they have
made for our country are remembered.

Again, thank you for your kindness and support of veterans.

Sincerely,

KENNETH L. LIST
Chief, Community Affairs



To the Heinlein Society, 30 September 2015

On behalf of all the Soldiers of Charlie Company, 2nd Battalion, 14th Infantry Regiment, thank you for
the books you sent to us in Kandahar, Afghanistan. | can’t tell you enough how inspiring it is to come in
after a long day to such a thoughtful gesture of support from you and your organization. It reminds
Soldiers that there are people back home who have not forgotten about us. Truly, it is Americans like
you that make the hardship worth it.

The Soldiers of Charlie Company are in good spirits. We have a tough mission here, but most of the
Soldiers are able to call their loved ones once a day and now that we've received some care packages,
there is plenty to keep the Soldiers busy. We have received care packages full of books, snacks and
toiletries, which go a long way ensuring Soldiers are comfortable.

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for the kind gift to our Company. I've included a picture of 3rd
Platoon, the group of 24 Light Infantrymen | lead here. If you'd like, I'd be happy to send you more
pictures and keep you updated on how the Soldiers here are doing.

Thank you!

Ao

1LT Schuyler Orecchio
3rd Platoon Leader
Charlie Company, 2-14 IN
“The Right of the Line”
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